# **Guidance Newsletter**

## **Welcome to May 2022**



#### SENIORS

Congratulations on your accomplishments! Graduation is coming soon!

Scholarship Night for those receiving awards - June 1 Senior Final Exams - June 9 & 10 Last Day for Huot Seniors - June 8 Senior Drive Event - June 11

Graduation - June 18 at 10am (rain date June 19)

\*All competencies, courses, VLACS, Gradpoint, online courses, independent studies, and credit-bearing items must be completed by June 10th

\*\*All books, fees, Chromebooks and school materials must be returned by June 10th

Contact Class Advisors Mrs. Nesbitt or Ms. Dubois for more information

......

#### **COLLEGE FAIR**

Spring 2022 NEACAC College Fair At Franklin Pierce University On the Rindge (NH) campus Monday, May 23rd 9:00 am to 11:00 am

#### **CAMP KITA**

A free bereavement camp for kids ages 8-17 who have lost a loved one to suicide. August 2022
Information & Application at www.campkita.com

NH Rapid Response Access Point Mental Health Helpline Statewide # 1-833-710-6477 24/7 number

Immediate assistance via
Zoom, phone or
appointment help from
local mental health
providers

#### NH Legislative Youth Advisory Council

A group of high school and college students (age 15-22) are appointed from every county of the State to serve on this council. This youth council advises the legislature and promotes civic engagement. The council meets monthly in Concord from September to May. In addition to monthly meetings, students have the opportunity to participate in other forums and hearings. Students are encouraged to apply!

Applications are due by June 30, 2022.

For an application or questions contact:

nhlegislativeyouth@gmail.com

#### Mental Health Webinar Series

Live, Interactive and Informative 2nd & 4th Tuesday of the Month

Presented by Retired Chief Justice John Broderick and Jeff Levin.

To learn more about this 10-part webinar series go to:

https://www.jefflevincoaching.com/new-webinar-series-for-parents/

View previous webinars at www.interlakes.org and then click onto "Family Resources"

#### The Greater Meredith Career Partnership Program

A panel of local businesses are coming soon to speak with 7th grade students on May 19th about their career paths.

Over 30 businesses set up in the courtyard to meet with students for summer jobs this week!

See Mike Griffin with any questions or interest in summer jobs, volunteering, job shadowing or interning.

Keene Family YMCA, Monadnock Youth Coalition, and Communities for Alcohol- and Drug-Free Youth are proud to present a virtual screening of

# Lift the Mask

PORTRAITS OF LIFE WITH MENTAL ILLNESS

a production of **②** THE **Quell FOUNDATION**™

Saturday, May 14, 2022 10am – 11:30am

This brilliant documentary tells the harrowing, hopeful stories of six individuals living with behavioral and mental health diagnoses.

The film will be followed by a panel discussion featuring family members of the film's subjects.

**Lift the Mask** aims to open up the conversation and raise awareness about mental health.

Will you join the movement?



This event is free and open to the public.

Pre-registration is required.

Visit keeneymca.org

or scan the code to register today.





MONADNOCK YOUTH COALITION



# AT THE MEREDITH PUBLIC LIBRARY TEEN ZONE NEWS



SNACKS, TALK ANIME/MANGA OR VIDEO GAMES! HANG OUT!



GAME NIGHT MAY 18:
5:00PM-7:00PM
WE WILL BE SETTING OUT OUR
GAME COLLECTION, AND WE HOPE
YOU WILL JOIN US. (TTRPG, DND)



MAY 4 @ 3:30-6:30

JOIN US IN OUR TEEN ROOM ALL

AFTERNOON TO CELEBRATE STAR WARS

MAY THE 4TH BE WITH YOU DAY! WE WILL

HAVE STAR WARS THEMED CRAFTS AND

SNACKS, STAR WARS TRIVIA, STAR WARS

BOOK DISPLAY, AND WILL BE PLAYING

BACK TO BACK STAR WARS MOVIES



LEGO CLUB (CHILDREN'S ROOM)
MAY 12 & 26 @ 3:30PM

\*ALL CHILDREN UNDER 10 MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY A GUARDIAN OR SOMEONE OVER 14

Not a school sponsored event



# United States Senators Jeanne Shaheen and Maggie Hassan

invite you to the

### 2022 NH MILITARY SERVICE ACADEMY DAY

For students who are interested in obtaining Service Academy Nominations from the NH Congressional delegation and for those interested in attending any of the Service Academies. Staff from the offices of Senator Shaheen, Senator Hassan,

Congresswoman Kuster and Congressman Pappas will also be available to discuss the nomination process.

Saturday, May 21, 2022 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

at the

## NH National Guard State Military Reservation, Building 1

1 Minuteman Way Concord, NH

RSVP via email to <u>RSVP@shaheen.senate.gov</u> or contact Senator Shaheen's Office at (603) 647-7500.

Please note that attendees will need a valid state issued identification card. If you are under the age of 18 and without identification or license, you can be accompanied by an ID carrying adult.









